October 13, 2017
Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk

Enfield Town Hall 

820 Enfield Street

Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education Curriculum Subcommittee has cancelled their meeting on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 and may reschedule another meeting at a later date.  
cc:  BOE

